

## The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Administrative Office of the Housing Court
Edward W. Brooke Courthouse
24 New Chardon Street, 6<sup>th</sup> Floor
Boston, Massachusetts 02114
(617) 788-6500

Honorable Timothy F. Sullivan
Chief Justice

Paul J. Burke
Deputy Court Administrator

October 24, 2016

Mr. Elmir Simov c/o Simov Properties PO Box 485 Leominster, MA 01453-0485

Re: Elmir Simov v. Richard Hill, et al

Western Housing Court Department Docket No.16-SP-1577

Dear Mr. Simov,

This letter is in response to your correspondence dated September 28, 2016, addressed to the Administrative Office of the Housing Court in which you raised concerns regarding the second page of the Housing Court's Agreement for Judgment form.

Thank you for your concern. The straightforward answer to your question is, that it depends on the totality of the language articulated within the Agreement and also assuming the Agreement has been reviewed by a Housing Specialist and approved by a Judge.

Sincerely,

Timothy F. Sallivan

Chief Justice